CITY OF SOMERVILLE
PURCHASING DEPARTMENT
IFB #15-08 Rebid

The City of Somerville, through the Purchasing Department invites
sealed bids for:
Mystic Boathouse Floating Dock

An invitation for bid (IFB) may be obtained online http://www.somer-
villema.gov/departments/finance/purchasing/bids or from the Pur-
chasing Department, Somerville City Hall, 93 Highland Ave., Somer-
ville, MA, 02143 on or after Wednesday, August 27th, 2014. Sealed bids
will be received at the above office until: Wednesday, September
10th, 2014 at 11:00 a.m. The Purchasing Director reserves the right to
reject any or all bids if, in her sole judgment, the best interest of the
City of Somerville would be served by so doing.

The City of Somerville seeks bids for services to provide full
range fabrication and delivery services for a new floating
dock at the Blessing of the Bay Boathouse on Shore Drive,
Somerville, MA. The goal of the new floating dock system is
to provide docks that will improve accessibility to the water
for a variety of boat types with minimal environmental impact,
and will be easily installed each spring and removed each fall
by City employees.

Please contact Alex Nosnik anosnik@somervillema.gov for more in-
formation.

Angela M. Allen
Purchasing Director
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